CSNM

From: Betty Ann Powell [babap@quickclic.net]

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 11:54 AM

To: csnm@csnm.ca
Subject: CSNM resignation

March 27, 2009

Dear CSNM:

I would like to tender my resignation from the CSNM in good standing.

In 1965 I had the privilege to be part of a group of Food Supervisors who met in Toronto to form the CFSSA. I was the second person to sign the Constitution forty- four years ago!

The CSNM has had a very interesting journey. CSNM has seen many changes over the years -- the name change, membership across Canada, etc. The various Boards have had the vision & foresight to allow the CSNM to flourish. The many conferences, seminars, etc. have allowed all members to further their education and network with others across Canada.

I would like to pay tribute to all the members (too many to name) who have worked tirelessly over the years to improve the credibility & reputation of the CSNM & elevate the stature of our profession.

The Food Service Supervisors Courses that have been offered by Community Colleges across Canada either in-house or by correspondence has allowed many people to become Food Service Supervisors. CSNM in establishing the CNM designation has again allowed FSS to further their education.

I'm glad to have been part of this wonderful & exciting Association. Unfortunately due to health problems I have been unable to participate in the last few years. I wish all future health & happiness.

Take care and God Bless you all.

Sincerely, Betty Ann Powell Formerly CFSSA #2 M-2510-259